
GOGEBIC COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION and TOWNSHIP DISCUSSION 

 MONDAY, JANUARY 28, 2019 3:15PM  

In Attendance 

Roy D’Antonio John Matonich  Kevin Haustein Dennis Skinner Barry Bolich 

Phil Strong Patti Hagstrom Mark Miljevich John Cox-Wakefield Township 

Steve Boyd-Ironwood Township Mike Foley-Coleman Engineering  

Discussion 

John Cox stated that Wakefield Township has $50,000 of matching money for projects.  He gave an update on 

the multi-use trail near Pikka Road.  He added that the loggers are happy with the winter maintenance and 

that he has not received many complaints.   

Steve Boyd asked about a deadline on the selection of gravel placement locations.  Phil Strong stated that this 

list can be finalized during the spring road tours.  Steve also commented on the great job the workers are doing 

on snow removal.   

Discussion took place on the continuation of the Township Discussion Meetings.  Further discussion will take 

place at the next MTA meeting.  An update will be given.    

 

Next Discussion  

Tentative:  Monday, March 25, 2019 3:15pm. 


